Skytech I, Inc.
Date: 2020-05-06

To: Federal Communications Commission
7435 QOakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD

To Whom It May Concern:

Statement

We, Skytech lI, Inc. state that our device, FCC ID: K9L-7060TX and IC: 2439A-7060TX.
Because the limitation of shape and size of the product, the label attached on the rear of the
product, it is a Non-rechargeable battery, the rear cover usually is closed, unless we need change
a new battery for the product. The label is visible to the users as they purchase the products and

always be accessible when using the product placed on the desktop.

Yours sincerely,

Signature V

[Michael Rogers]

[Engineering Manager]
[Skytech Il, Inc.]



